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Steve Thompson Presents at Montana House
(Columbia Falls, Mont.) - The Glacier National Park Fund is pleased to again partner with the Montana House in Apgar Village, Glacier National Park, to co-host Steve Thompson on Saturday, June 20, 2009 at 7 pm.  Thompson’s presentation will make a connection between the park’s upcoming centennial in 2010 and his work related to the “Crown of the Continent” – a term coined by George Bird Grinnell, who was an early advocate for the creation of Glacier as a national park. 
A reception will follow each presentation. There is no cost to attend but reservations are suggested.  Please call 888-5393 or e-mail 1960mthouse@centurytel.net to reserve your seat.  
Steve Thompson, based in Whitefish, Montana, is Senior Program Manager for the National Parks Conservation Association.  Since 2001, his work with NPCA has focused on Waterton-Glacier International Peace Park and the surrounding Crown of the Continent Ecosystem. A central objective of Thompson’s work is to engage local communities and visitors to better understand, appreciate and help sustain the special natural and cultural values of this trans-boundary region.  
Steve is currently the coordinator of the Crown of the Continent project with National Geographic and more than 50 regional partners in Montana, Alberta and British Columbia.  Steve was an editor and writer of the National Geographic “geotourism MapGuide,” which was completed in March 2008 along with the companion web site. Steve is also the editor of www.crownofthecontinent.net.   

The Montana House Regional Craft Shop was established in 1960 by Hans and Toni Jungster at Apgar Village just inside Glacier National Park’s west entrance. Their daughter, Monica, continues to carry on their mission to celebrate and promote the creativity of Montana artists and craftsmen along with the rebirth of Native American artistry.  Montana House has also been a long-time supporter of Glacier National Park.  For further information call 406-888-5393 or go to www.montanahouse.info. 
The Glacier National Park Fund is the non-profit fund raising partner for Glacier National Park. Their mission is to preserve and protect the beauty and heritage of the Park for the use and enjoyment of present and future generations.  For further information call 406-892-3250 or go to www.glaciernationalparkfund.org.
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